From: Kinetic Energy

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 11:59 AM To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>

Cc:

Subject: Extension of A/YL-KTN/1022

Dear The Town Planning Board,

I am the applicant of A/YL-KTN/1022, thank you for the comment of our application, however we would need additional time to properly address all the comments, therefore we would like to request for 2 months extension for our application.

If any concerns arise regarding our extension, please contact Mr. Pak at Thank you very much!

or simply reply this email.

Best Regards, Karma Kuenkarling Limited